
 ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 

100 Kirk Street    618-833-6702   

January 15, 2017  

Rev. Jamie McBride, Pastor 

Email: jamiemcbride45@yahoo.com 

Cell Phone: 765-243-2910 

 

TODAY’S WORSHIP SERVICE 
 

PRELUDE MUSIC 

 
CALL TO WORSHIP 

Rev. Jamie McBride 

 
CONGREGATIONAL SONG 

      “Holy, Holy, Holy, Lord God Almighty” - Hymn #8  
 

PRAYER CHORUS 
“Come, Holy Spirit” 

 
WORSHIP IN GIVING 

Offertory - Bryan Morrison 
Ushers: Curt Lyerla, Esten Brooks, Jacob Wright, Phil Ray 

  
CONGREGATIONAL SONGS 
“How Deep the Father’s Love”  

                                 “In Christ Alone”  
                                       “Breathe” 

 
MESSAGE 

Rev. Jamie McBride 

 
CLOSING PRAYER 

 
 

Congregational Songs: Larry Fuller  & Johnathon Cauble 
Organist: Rin Ray, Pianist: Johnathon Cauble 

Praise Band: Randy Wright, Jessica Elkins, Abby Barlow 
 

Sermons, Bulletins, Newsletters & Wednesday Night Bible Study 
may be viewed on our website.   

www.annanaz.com 
 

NMI MOBILIZATION PRAYER REQUEST 
Dan and Coralee Behr, serving in the Philippines 

Pray for: Enrollment to flourish in the communications program 
at Asia-Pacific Nazarene Theological Seminary  

PRAYER                
REQUESTS 

 
Whittington Family 
Clark Family 
Lois Foster Family 
Jerry Clayton 
Emily Wiseman 
Kathy Papa 
Roger Brooks 
Bailey Stearns 
Kristi Altman 
Hunter Grisham 
Diane Graham 
Brittany Gonzalez 
Vickie Pribble 
Bob Kimber 
Phyllis Grisham 
Roger Glasco                               
Dennis Maze                      
Becca Kohler 
Jon Pengress 
Carolyn Ferguson 
Rosa Parks 
Jane Norton 
Mikah McBride 
Glenna Tripp 
Mary Strunk                          
Vera Colboth                  
John Reeves 
 

 

Prayer  
Request Cards  

are  located in the 
holder on the                              

back of the pews 

 

        
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 

16th Shayla Duran 
20th Emily Wiseman 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Is Wednesday at Noon 

Church Office 
833-6702 

Church Email 
annanazsec@frontier.com 

NURSERY WORKERS NEEDED 

Let Pastor McBride know if you 
can help in the nursery so you can 
be added to the rotation of              
nursery helpers. 

DONATIONS FOR COMPASSIONATE NEEDS 
With many needs being requested recently our funds are very 

low in our compassionate needs fund. If you would like to                   
donate to this fund please mark your check or envelope,  

Sunday School - Compassionate Needs 

MISSIONARY SERVICE  JANUARY 18 - 6:30 p.m. 
 

Yvonne Graham will be serving her delicious home-made vegetable soup. 
So come and enjoy and learn about how our missionaries                                          

are ministering around the world. 

 

WORLD MISSION BROADCAST OFFERING 
 

The offering provides funding for Nazarene radio, television, and Internet 
program production, airtime, and follow-up strategies in                                              

74 languages, 72 countries, and in 140 programs.  
NMI has decided to expand the time frame of donation for World Missions 

Broadcast till the end of month of January.   
If you wish to help spread the word of Jesus donate today!  

FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 
Deadline to turn in articles for the February 2017 Newsletter is 
January 20th by noon.  You may email them to Verna Fuller 
at annanazsec@frontier.com or  leave them in the mailbox 

marked NEWSLETTER” in the church office 

SINGSPIRATION-JANUARY 29-6:00 P.M. 

Pick your favorite congregational song and we will sing 
it together or if you would have a special song you 

would like to sing bring it along and share it with us. 

mailto:annanazsec@frontier.com

